
NR_key_name: BC70E9BFDF43E1168525636F004FB392

SendTo: JoeBackes @ aol.com @ Internet @ WORLDCOM

CopyTo:

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

From: CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate: 07/22/1996

DisplayDate_Time: 10:35:46 AM

ComposedDate: 07/22/1996

ComposedDate_Time: 10:30:33 AM

Subject: Secret Service Documents

Body:

You should have received, or will receive, the following letter via the mail. Subsequent to this letter being 

mailed, I learned that one of the Secret Service documents you referred to in your letter, 180-10105-10413, 

and which I indicated was open, is not yet open, but we are working in it. The other eight documents should 

be open.July 19, 1996Mr. Joseph Backes9 Kaine TerraceAlbany, New York 12208-1215Dear Mr. Backes:This is 

in response to your recent letter regarding 9 HSCA documents relative to the Secret Service. The Board staff 

members involved with these records indicate that these records are now open and should be available at the 

National Archives. Sincerely,Thomas E. SamolukAssociate Director
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